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Goodwill Industries of Central Indiana Inc. Announces Major Gift 
Multimillion dollar gift to enhance endowment, further mission 

 
Indianapolis – Goodwill President and CEO Kent A. Kramer today announced that the Goodwill 
Industries Foundation of Central Indiana received a $2.5 million donation from the Martha G. 
Davis Family Trust.  Davis, who died in 2013, was a resident of Columbus, Indiana, and a 
longtime supporter of Goodwill. 
 
“We are sincerely grateful for the generosity and foresight of Mrs. Davis,” said Kramer. 
“Throughout her life, Martha committed her time and talent to many missions that served 
others. We are honored to share in her and her husband, Wayne’s, legacy and will strive to be 
good stewards of their gift.” 
 
Through the Goodwill Foundation endowment, the donation advances Goodwill's mission to 
help people in central Indiana become economically self-sufficient and improve their lives 
through support for education and employment. 
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